My question on the Government’s
Levelling Up statement

Rt Hon Sir John Redwood MP (Wokingham) (Con): I welcome the emphasis on
personal journeys and improvement of free enterprise. Freeports can make a
great contribution to that, so will the Government bring forward a freeport
for Northern Ireland to show that it is properly part of the United Kingdom
and, with it, to see off the EU threat to our Union?

Michael Gove (Secretary of State for Levelling Up, Housing and Communities,
Minister for Intergovernmental Relations): My right hon. Friend makes an
important point. The Government are committed to ensuring that we have two
additional freeports in Scotland, at least one in Wales and one in Northern
Ireland, and announcements on those should be forthcoming shortly.
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